
PCNO Update 10-31-22

Good morning PCNO!

We are entering performance season. Keep your heads on a swivel and READ emails or check band app on the regular!

Full Orchestra Rehearsals for Symphony start this week!  

Rehearsals are twice a week and required for all symphony members.  

EVERY Tuesday from 3:45-5:30 PM. 

EVERY Friday from 7:00-7:55 AM.  

Fall Concert on Tuesday, Nov. 8th @ 7:00 PM in the PAC

Concert attire is professional concert attire (ladies dresses and gents in tuxedos). Black dress shoes, black socks. No tennis shoes, no jewelry
except for small ear rings. No necklaces or bracelets. 

District Contest

Philharmonic will be on Tuesday the 15th in the morning

Symphony will be on Wednesday the 16th in the morning

FRANCIS TUTTLE kids should start getting their excusal forms ready! I will have details on specific times soon!

North Park Mall on Nov. 17th from 5:00-8:00 PM

The annual tradition is approaching! We have been playing here for decades! ALL are encouraged to come play Christmas tunes with us and
POPS will be providing pizza. Attire is Ugly Christmas Sweaters and seniors will get to conduct any piece of their choosing!

NCHO Clinic and Concert on Nov. 18 & 19 @ OCU

This event is for the 10 students that qualified for NCHO. We will be taking a bus on the 18th and parents will have to pick up at 4:00 on that
Friday and will be responsible for transportation on that Saturday. 

S&B IS NOT NEXT WEEK

We are working to move the November S&B to Nov. 15th and the December S&B to Dec. 13th. Will let you know soon!

Finally!

What a successful weekend we had! We had the most students make it to the finals in round of All state which is one more than we had last
year! Breaking records! 

The following students have passed to the finals round that will be on December 3rd.

Violin:

Liusiena Herashchenkova

Jeremy Scott
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Dylan Hoang

Aubrey Miller

Anuja Poulo

Zoey Yip

Viola:

Shianne Grassmann

Cello:

Armaan Madahar

Bass:

Michael Scott

Jason Samuels

Let's have a great week and an amazing November!

Jeremy Scott 
Head Director of Orchestras 
Putnam City North High School 
11800 N Rockwell Avenue 
Oklahoma City, OK 73162 
405-722-4220 x 2702 


